
o Environmental Management Planning 

Norwest Mine Services Ltd. (Calgary, Alberta) is preparing an 
environmental management plan for Bharat Coking Coal Ltd. in the 
Jharia Coal Field in Bihar State. The 21-month $2.1 million project is 
ftmded by the World Bank. Some 70 coal fires are currently bunting 
in the area, creating severe strain on the local environment and 
approximately two million people living nearby. Norwest is worldng 
with two Vancouver-based sub-consultants on the project, the ARA 
Consulting Group Inc. and Cirrus Consultants, as well as two local 
partners in India. 

o Environmental Auditing 

O'Connor Associates Environmental Inc. (Calgary, Alberta) is 
performing an environmental audit for a major state oil company in 
India. The project is being funded by the client and implemented by 
Canadian engineers. The company is currently negotiating a second 
project in India. 

o Environmental Information Systems 

ESSA Software Ltd. (Vancouver, British Columbia) has entered into a 
joint venture with Tata Consulting Services in Pune to manufacture 
environmental applications software. The ADB-fmanced project totaling 
$1 million is nearing completion with testing expected to commence in 
July 1995. The software will constitute a decision-support system to 
assist the ADB, government agencies, and companies in conducting 
environmental impact assessments. 

SUPPLIER 'S NAME 	 TECHNOLOGY DEMAND 

TMT (India) Limited 	 Paper mill equipment, fmishing house and 
coating equipment, chemical recovery systems 
for paper mills pollution control equipment. 

Kinetics Technology India Ltd., a manufacturer of process equipment 
for chemical and petrochemical industry is intersted in Canadian 
companies who could offer co-generation equipment and air blowers. 
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